
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 1/31/2014 5:33:30 PM
To: michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: FYI

Michael —

Excellent, looking forward to it. I can meet you on your end unless you have a reason to be at Embarcadero. I 
won't be there Wed. Have a good weekend!

yours,

sid

----- Original Message------
From: Colvin, Michael 
To: Sidney Bob Dietz 
Sent: Jan 31, 2014 5:08 PM 
Subject: Re: FYI

I'd like that very much. I'm available on Friday - sounds great. I should be able to attend most of Wednesday's 
event as well.

Michael

On Jan 31, 2014, at 4:49 PM, "Dietz, Sidney" <SBD4@pge.com> wrote:

Michael -

Thank you for the note. Let’s break bread! Are you available next Friday, 7Feb?

yours,

SB GT&S 0312813
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sid

From: Colvin, Michael f mailto:michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Friday, January 31,2014 4:14 PM 
To: Dietz, Sidney 
Subject: FYI

Hi Sid

Hope you are doing well. I wanted to reach out to you directly to let you know that I will not be joining 
Commissioner Picker’s interim team. It was a pleasure working with you in this capacity over the last few years, 
and I am confident that everyone on the PG&E EE team will continue to push the envelope. I will continue to be 
available to Brian Stevens’ in Peevey’s office to help with some procedural transition matters to ensure continuity, 
as appropriate.

Best

Michael

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/

<http://www.pge.coim/about/companv/privacv/customer/>

Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard.

SB GT&S 0312814
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